
The State of California clearly articulates the minimum qualifications for anyone 

teaching mathematics at the Community College level. The faculty of Bakersfield 

College are committed to upholding the law. The Bakersfield College Math Department 

discovered two conclusive pieces of evidence that the MA in Math Teaching from CSU 

Bakersfield cannot meet minimum qualifications. First, CSU Bakersfield’s Math 

Department testifies that the degree in question was never intended to meet the 

minimum qualifications. Secondly, a comparison of the CSUB MA in Math Teaching 

with both Masters in Math and Masters in Math Education demonstrates irreconcilable 

disparity in scope, depth, and content. On November 17th, 2022 the Bakersfield College 

Equivalency Committee considered a motion and unanimously affirmed the 

determination that the Master of Arts in Teaching Mathematics from CSU Bakersfield 

fails to meet any path to equivalency. 


